
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: Objection to planning
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:36:03 AM

Kind regards,

Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment

T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au

-----Original Message-----
From: Steve Evans 
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 8:05 PM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Objection to planning

I object to the planning for eastern creek

Eastern Creek REP Throughput Increase | Planning Portal - Department of Planning and Environment

Steve Evans of St Clair NSW 2759
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